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From: Alan Eisenman <a|anjayeisenman@->
Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 10:35 AM

To: Hernandez, Adelaida (SF) (FBI)

Hi Addy,

I am sending the computer, but the envelope is too small. | presume | can use the label and put it in a bigger box? Do
you want the power cord? | know it is not your policy, but can you please ask permission to send us a copy of anything
you are able to retrieve from the hard drive? There are some priceless memories, most especially any pictures that can
be salvaged. You know that | am a faithful part of your team, and will do all that | can to help your case.

Best,
Alan

FBI-0007688





